

Bert just coming

"Mamma"
via Boban

Dear Harry

9/12/46

The reason I wired you to delay until you heard from me was that the Rural Bank representative was in Boban & tried to ring me but could not get through so he asked Gregg Booth to ring me & tell my application had been granted everything was O.K. & I could go ahead. I thought at first that meant that the program drawn up by them when they were here in August had been passed by the Board. But I did not get a letter yesterday confirming this & I now am wondering if it only applied to my application to take sheep on agistment & I still don't know.

I thought that if you & Dan could come on to the place already stocked it would be better than you having to put your good cash into it. I can't hear now before Sunday 22nd & I'll wire you on Monday.

Dan was coming out today but has got the flu & can't come. They rang up last night to say Bert would bring the truck out today but he is not here yet & it is 11 o'clock.

I have written to Sydney asking for information & have put the matter pretty strongly. So should get an answer by the 22nd.

Cheerio Harry Best wishes
from us both for a happy Xmas Dad



Mr H. J. Holland

76 Balfour Road

Rose Bay

N. S. W.